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Mount St. Catherine’s Primary School 

2022 – 2023  
SOCIAL AWARENESS 

 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
The Sacred Heart Network Goal in 2022-2023, for all school 
communities, is 'Social Awareness that Impels to Action'. All of our 
children are encouraged to develop their awareness of social justice 
issues that affect our local, national and global communities. We are 
very aware that all our families are facing financial challenges at this 
time as fuel, clothing, rental and food costs rise. We have made a 
commitment as a staff to help ease this burden where we can in the 
coming year. 
 
This year (beginning Monday 5th of September) morning snack 
will be provided free each morning to every child P1-P7. (Milk, 
fruit, toast etc)  

 
Please let us know if your family requires more help, we have access 
to charitable bodies that can support people. Please do not go without 
heat or essential groceries. Help given will be confidential. 
 
Best wishes, 
Mr Kevin O’Neill  
Principal 


